
Call for Editors 
 
As a student literary magazine, we invite you to consider contributing 

to City Brink by becoming an editor. If you are interested in becoming an 
editor for City Brink, please consider the following expectations. You can 
send an e-mail to either jdockery1@ccc.edu or jthusat@ccc.edu with 
“Student Editor Applicant” in the subject line.  

 
As a student editor, you will… 

 

 be available to meet at least twice during the semester to discuss the 
progress of the magazine (though more meetings may be requested). 

 meet with students (and student organizations) to solicit submissions 
and publicize the magazine. 

 help create flyers and/or necessary brochures. 

 possibly work with us to improve our online presence, including the 
publication of City Brink on the Internet. 

 edit submissions, especially in August and September. 
 
 
We are uniquely interested in students with computer design skills with 
ideas for progressing the magazine’s appearance online. 
 


